
 
From: AMOD  
Sent: Tuesday, 6 June 2017 10:31 AM 

To: '  

Subject: AM2016/32 - 4 yearly review - Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010 
[DLM=Sensitive:Personal] 

 
 
Dear   

 
I refer to your submission dated 8 May 2017 relating to the Road Transport (Long Distance 
Operations) Award 2010. 

 
The 4 yearly review has been ongoing since February 2014.  

 
The Full Bench in this matter (AM2016/32) issued Directions on 20 December 2016 directing 
interested parties seeking a variation to the Transport Awards (including the Road Transport (Long 
Distance Operations) Award 2010) to file a draft determination specifying the terms of the 
variation(s) sought by 21 December 2016. Comprehensive written submissions and any witness 
evidence and/or documentary material on which a party sought to rely were required to be filed by 
close of business 13 January 2017. Submissions in reply by those who opposed a proposed 
variation(s) were then due on 2 March 2017. 
 
The hearings in this matter took place on 6, 7 and 23 March 2017 before the Full Bench. The Full 
Bench reserved its decision on 23 March 2017. 

 
As your submission has been filed late and is inconsistent with the Directions, the Full Bench has 
determined that your submission will not be considered in this matter. This is consistent with the 
decision made by the Full Bench in respect of a submission filed on 4 May 2017 in relation to the 
Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010.  
 
 
Warm regards,  
 
LARA MYERS 
Member Support Research Team 

 
Fair Work Commission  
amod@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000039?m=AM2014/211
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201632-corr-fwc-220517.pdf
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